Impressions Dance Studio Policies and Requirements
*KEEP THIS FOR YOUR RECORDS*
· The last month’s tuition is required at the time of registration in order to hold your dancer’s spot. This payment is nonrefundable as it holds a spot in classes.
· We send out monthly emails with studio information and updates. If you find you aren’t receiving emails please notify us immediately.
· There are two ways of paying the tuition: yearly or monthly.  Please see the attached tuition information for more details.  
· All balances must be paid in full by May 1st  in order to participate in the end of year recital. 
· All your balances must be paid in full in order to register for the following year.
· In the event of missing classes due to injury, illness, or any other reason, you are still required to pay tuition for any missed classes.  The missed classes may be made up.  We require a note from a doctor if your dancer is going to sit out of dance classes or miss due to an injury.  We also require a doctor’s note clearing your dancer to participate in classes again.
· We will be charging the full costume payment to the card on file on October 25th. Payments are charged, per costume, according to the information listed below.
· $80 2-4 y/o Classes (includes tights)
· $85 5-6 y/o Classes (includes tights)
· $90 7-9 y/o Classes
· $95 10-12 y/o Classes 
· $100 Preteen/Teen Classes
All tuition and fees must also be up to date in order for dance costumes to be ordered. If you would like to pay an alternate way, please make that payment by October 25th. If you would like tights to be ordered with your costume and it isn’t included in the price - there is an additional $20 fee for the tights.
· Dancers are required to wear dance attire at all times, including hair pulled up for all ages.  If a dancer is not dressed appropriately, they will have to sit and watch class.  The dance class requirements can be found at: www.impressionsdancestudio.com
· The holiday schedule as well as our “important dates” will also be posted on our website by September 2025.  
· We use an app called BAND where we post practice videos and updates for each class. The links to join this app will be sent in September.  We strongly encourage you to join this app as it serves as good reminders for upcoming events as well.
· In the case of studio closings due to winter weather conditions, please check your email for updates.
· Dancers with more than 8 absences for the year will not be permitted to perform in our end-of-year recital.
· We strive to keep our studio a safe and positive space for all our dancers and staff members.  We will not tolerate any negativity or drama caused by any dancers or their family. 
